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                                                                                                                               Monday 27th September 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

We are very excited to let you know that, as of this month, John Keats has twinned with a school in 

rural Pakistan! DHL Community School Ghareeba is a small school which currently enrols 176 

students, aged between 3 and 16. It is located in the Rawalpindi area of North Pakistan. The two 

schools have been twinned through the UK based charity ‘Twins’.  

 

 This is a fantastic opportunity, which we hope will enable us to create a shared community 

between the two schools, with children learning about the lives and experiences of their 

counterparts 6,000 miles away! We have lots of brilliant ideas for how this will work and can’t wait 

to share them with you.  

As well as the amazing opportunity for children and staff to communicate with  and learn from 
each other, the aim of this partnership will be for John Keats to provide DHL Community School 
Ghareeba with material assistance to improve its facilities and equipment. We hope to begin a 
series of exciting fundraising activities soon. Please contact us if you have any thoughts or ideas 
about this. 

  

Yours sincerely, 

  

  
 


